
Henray Cohen, CFA Named April Volunteer of the Month 

 

Our April Volunteer of the Month, Henray Cohen, CFA, values 

the strength of CFA Society Los Angeles’ (CFALA’s) 

membership and focuses his volunteer efforts on ensuring that 

CFALA provides first-rate services and that quality members 

continue to join the community. 

“Having the opportunity to meet a number of brilliant people [at 

CFALA] who work in different industries has been incredibly 

valuable.  Many of whom I might not have been exposed to 

otherwise, which is why there is so much value in being a part 

of CFALA,” Cohen said.  

Cohen has been the Co-Chair of the CFALA Membership 

Committee for over two years. As Co-Chair of the Membership 

Committee, he reviews membership applications and provides approval before the applications 

are sent to the Board of Governors for final approval.  

“The purpose of CFALA is to bring a diverse crowd of brilliant and inspiring individuals together,” 

Cohen explained. “I feel that every time I’m at a CFALA event, I leave more motivated and 

inspired.” 

He also was a valuable member of the Website Redesign Committee, which oversaw the 

complete overhaul in design that premiered in June 2015 for both www.cfala.org and 

www.cfalacfareview.org. The Committee went through countless discussions and design 

concepts over the course of six months prior to the debut.  

“I was involved in overseeing the website redesign, and making sure that the website’s content 

was representative of CFALA’s mission,” Cohen said. “I think the new cfala.org website is now a 

much more useful place for Los Angeles investment professionals to learn, find job 

opportunities, and connect with their peers.” 

He received a B.A. in Business Economics from University of California, Santa Barbara. He is 

currently a Portfolio Manager at Northern Trust and previously worked at Deloitte & Touche.   

http://www.cfala.org/
http://www.cfalacfareview.org/

